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Recommendation Memo for Bid #25-151 2025/2026 Service Truck, 
Enclosed Utility Style 

On March 7, 2025, two proposals were received for bid #25-151, 2025/2026 Service Truck, 

Enclosed Utility Style. Fleet Management recommends awarding Ring Power Corporation for 

the purchase of three units at $134,097 each, totaling $402,291.00. 

Ring Power Corporation was the only vendor to provide a proposal for the diesel option. The 

department provided justification as to why the diesel engine option is more feasible for the day 

to day operations than the gasoline option. Diesel engines have significant advantages to include 

but not limitless to being more fuel efficient, having torque and power for heavy loads and 

providing a longer lifespan than gasoline engines. The funds are available in account #506-04- 

3410/54-22510. 

Thank you for your assistance. Feel free to contact Fleet Management with any questions or 

concerns. 
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